
Welcome To Our Recognized Jungle 
 
Board Report 
Jones Elementary/Intermediate 
Date:  November 7, 2011 
        
Enrollment:                                 

     EE 1    
PK 31 + 1  
K grade 32 + 1   
1st grade 49 + 1   
2nd grade 41 + 2  
3rd grade 45 + 1  
4th grade 38 + 1     
5th grade 38 + 2   
6th grade 43 + 2     
Total 318 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Discipline Report:    
Total number of discipline referrals 5 
General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy etc.) 3 
Skipping  
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs (look-a-
like)/weapon/ammunition                              

 

Bullying/intimidation 2 
Other (cheating)  
Other (stealing)  
Other   - forgery   
 
Schedule of major upcoming events for: November 
(parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs 
etc. 
EVENT DATE 
UIL Coaching Session All November 
Get Fit Health Session Tuesdays in November 
Veterans Day Program Nov. 11th  
Benchmarking Week Nov. 14th-18th  



Parent Chat Nov. 14th  
Open House Nov. 18th  
Thanksgiving Dinner Nov. 18th  
Thanksgiving Holidays Nov. 23rd – 25th  
  
 
Staff development for the month of: October  
   
TEACHER(S) Training/event 

attended 
CIP Date 

 
Almanza, 
Keyser, 
Allison 

STAAR Support Session 
 

Math Oct. 3rd

 

Kepler Benchmark 
Collaborative Session 

All Subjects Oct. 5th  

Jones Cluster V Meeting Sp. Ed. Oct. 24th  

Conoly, 
Kepler, 
Hobbs, 
Price, 
Davis, 
Gutierrez 

Eduphoria 101 Training All Subjects Oct. 25th  

Price, 
Gutierrez 

Principal’s Forum All Subjects Oct. 26th  

 
Notable Highlights:  

 Students enjoying the attendance incentives put in place; 
especially getting a Tiger Autographed Football 

 UIL Coaching Session 
 Students well represented at Donuts with Dad and Muffins with 

Mom 
 

Principal’s General Narrative: 
  
We are preparing for our first set of STAAR Benchmarks.  The results 
of these benchmarks will help drive our curriculum scope and 
sequence in an effort to ensure our students have mastery of TEKS 
and success on the STAAR.  As always, thank you for your continued 
support !! 
 
Respectfully, 

Alma Gutierrez 


